

National Shrine of Saint Kateri Tekakwitha

Prayer Letter

June 2019

Dear Friend of Saint Kateri,

The month of June is an invitation for us to plan for the rest of the summer. The season of spring has been allowing us to see the potential of life and beauty that the earth offers us. Inspired by natures renewal and growth we may be inspired to plant gardens of our own. June does not limit us only to growth in nature.

There are graduations, weddings, ordinations, First Communions, and Confirmations, which may have already taken place or are soon to happen, that invite us to allow these beautiful gifts, both educationally or spiritually, which inspire us to use these accomplishments to better our lives both physically and spiritually.

June invites us to not only look forward to what could be but also to see past events and accomplishments of what we have achieved to inspire us to better our career or relationship choices. We as Christians are inspired to use the grace of the sacraments to better our lives both physically and spiritually.

"You are a garden that God has planted!!!!"

You are filled with boundless potential to use what you have learned and achieved to better yourself. Let God inspire you this June to see what He wants you to accomplish this summer. Do not be afraid to ask God what He desires you to achieve to better yourself and others. Ask God the Father how you can better yourself. Ask God to help you see the beauty in yourself. Ask God to help you to see the weeds in your life. Ask God to help you remove these weeds. The best way to remove a weed is: "On Your Knees."

Fr. 11m Lyons, OFM Conv., C	napiain	
<i>8</i> ~		
Dear Friars, please include th	e following intentions in your daily prayers:	
1	6	
2	7	
3	8	
4	9	
5.	10.	

Please return prayer intentions and donations to: